HT Update Friday 19/4/24 

Dear pupils, parents/carers and staff,

Exam Leave
· We wish our S4-6 who are sitting exams the very best in their exams.
· Good luck to all and keep in touch with your teachers if you need any help.

School entrance and parking
· The area around the cabins in now designated for Additional Support Needs parking. This means that from around 8.30 to 8.50 and from 3.15 to 3.30 there are a number of cars and minibuses using this area.
· The door to the school at this area is also right next to the assembly hall where the exams will take place.
· Therefore, all pupils should enter the school by the main entrance. I will go through this at a House Time Assembly next week.

S4-6 Leavers
· We had an event yesterday for S4-5 leavers and an event today for S6 leavers. We wish them our very best. 
· We gave them some advice in our speeches to our leavers, which included:-

· Be yourself – you are authentic! 
· Be kind to all – including yourself!
· Keep in touch with family and friends – they know you well!
· Meet lots of new people – to get more perspective! 
· Get the little things right – work hard and be on time!
· Aim high and enjoy failing – be ambitious and take every opportunity!

I would like to wish everyone a nice weekend.

Yours faithfully,

Kevin Ryalls
Headteacher
